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FAO Detective Inspector Grocott (number 5115) 

Dear Sir 

Re Gosport War Memorial Hospital inquest - Dr Barton 

We represent several families who are relatives of deceased persons who were treated at Gosport War 
Memorial Hospital by Dr Barton in the period 1996 - 2000. In particular we act for Mrs Gillian MacKenzie and 
an inquest hearing is still pending in to the death of her late mother, Mrs Gladys Richards deceased, 

We would like to make enquiries with a view to obtaining disclosure of documentation relevant to that inquest 
and also in respect of follow up enquiries further to the inquest hearing in March/April 2009. 

Please can you clarify if you are co-ordinating enquiries and to whom we should make formal disclosure 
requests in respect of Operation Rochester. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards 

Yours faithfully 

John C White 
Partner 
Clinical Negligence Department 

21/09/2009 


